
The American Statistical Association (ASA) and the Caucus for Women in Statistics 

(CWS) are pleased to host the first annual Florence Nightingale Day. This inaugural 

event will be held at the Ohio State University campus as well as other locations 

across the country.   

 

What: Join us for the Florence Nightingale Day to discover the opportunities for 

careers in statistics and data science, to do activities with data, and to 

develop connections.  

Who:  8th to 12th grade girls from Ohio 

When:  October 27th from 9 am to 2:30 pm  

Where: The Ohio State University (Jennings Hall, MBI, 1735 Neil Ave) 

 

We are looking for teachers who are willing to volunteer to bring a group of 

students to campus for the day to learn more about data science and statistics. 

We are also looking for volunteers to help organize and coordinate. See our 

website for more information: http://bit.ly/OSUNightingale.  Space is limited, sign 

up soon for the opportunity to join us.  

  

*Transportation to be provided by parents and teachers. 
*Students must attend with teacher or parent. 
 
This activity is not sponsored by the Upper Arlington City School District. 

 

Florence Nightingale Day 2018 
October 27 

"Statistics is the most 
important science in the whole 

world... 
essential to all education"  

~ FN 
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